
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
 
31 March 2023 
 
Re: Appointment of Mr. Nicolas G. Caballero as GAC Representative to ECA 
 
John Jeffrey 
ICANN Secretary 
 
 
 
Dear John, 
  
On behalf of the GAC Leadership, this notice is intended to advise you that following his elevation to 
Chair of the ICANN Governmental Advisory Committee (GAC), effective at the end of the GAC Public 
Meeting during ICANN76, Nicolas G. Caballero will now serve as the GAC representative to the 
Empowered Community Administration. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Robert Hoggarth 
  
----- 
Robert Hoggarth 
Vice President, Policy Development and GAC Relations 
Washington, D.C. 
 
 
 
Cc:  Empowered Community Administration 
 Nicolas G. Caballero 


